Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Department of Community Affairs, Florida Building Commission has received the petition for declaratory statement from Walter A. Tillit, Jr. S.E., P.E. on behalf of TilTeco, Inc. on April 27, 2007, regarding whether Rule 9B-72.070, F.A.C., requires that both a product and its connection to the existing structure (anchorage) be verified by a Professional Engineer or Registered Architect in addition to performing the product test with the anchors by using the anchor’s Product Approval or the corresponding technical literature from the anchor’s manufacturer, such as safety factors. It has been assigned the number DCA07-DEC- 085.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Paula P. Ford, Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, Florida Building Commission, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.
